
1471 Ferry St.
Anderson, Ca, 96007
blong@auhsd.net
530-515-1046

To whom it may concern,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. My name is Brian Long, and I am writing on behalf of
the Anderson High School Boys Basketball Program. We are reaching out to you today with a special request
for your support.

As you may know, our basketball program plays a vital role in the lives of our student-athletes, fostering growth
not only on the court but also in the classroom and in character development. We are proud of the positive
impact our program has on the young men and women who participate, helping them become better
individuals.

We have an exciting opportunity for our players this year, and we would be honored if you could be a part of it.
Our team is in need of financial assistance to provide our players with essential gear, including team
backpacks and team T-shirts. Additionally, we have organized a special event for our players as a token of
appreciation for their hard work and dedication.

On December 22nd, the Sacramento Kings will be facing off against the Phoenix Suns, and we have arranged
for our players to not only play a game on the Golden One Arena court vs. Orland High School, but also attend
the professional game as a team-building activity and a reward for their commitment. We believe that this
experience will not only be memorable for them but also serve as an inspiration to strive for excellence both on
and off the court.

To make this possible, we kindly request a sponsorship donation of $100. Your contribution will directly support
the purchase of team gear and the tickets to the Sacramento Kings game. We understand the importance of
community support, and we are immensely grateful to have individuals and businesses like yours who share
our vision of empowering young student-athletes.

In appreciation of your generous support, we have attached a tear-off portion at the bottom of this letter with
our school's Tax ID number. This document can be used for tax deduction purposes, and we will be happy to
provide any additional documentation you may require.

Your contribution will not only benefit our players but also strengthen our ties within the Anderson community.
We genuinely believe that together, we can continue to make a positive impact on the lives of our
student-athletes.
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at
530-515-1046, or blong@auhsd.net.

Once again, thank you for your generosity and commitment to our community.

Sincerely,

Brian Long
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Amount Donated $____________

Anderson High School Boys Basketball Program
Tax ID Number: 68-0177140
Please retain this portion for your records.


